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May we give them the roots to grow and the wings to fly 

 
 

 
 

I’m Sarah, from Bees and Butterflies Florist in 

Hawthorn. We have started running Little Bees and 

Butterflies workshops once a month. They are perfect 

for pre school and primary aged children. We have 

children from 2 years to 10 years that attend 

already. We started our first workshop in October 22 

and have ran one once a month. It is nature led, 

everything to do with nature/being outside, and all 

are seasonally planned and themed. We base ourselves 

at the community centre in Hawthorn and explore the area in most (nearly all!) weathers! Parents come 

with their children and it’s a great activity to do together.   We have them coming up in March, April 

and May.  Please scan the QR code to take you straight to the booking page   
 

    https://www.beesandbutterfliesflowers.com/ 

 
 

 

Valentine’s Day  
A reminder that on this day, children can come into 
school wearing red.   We will also start the day with a 
wonderful assembly lead by Miss O’Neil’s Class.  
Families are welcome to join us for this from 9.15am in 
the school hall. 
 
Lent Service 
The whole school will be attending St Mary’s Church on 
Wednesday 15th February (9.15am) for our Lent 
Service.  Families are welcome to join us.  We hope to 
see you there. 
 
Aspiration Day 
We are looking forward to our first Aspiration Day, 
which will take place on Monday in school.  Thank you 
again to parents and carers who have volunteered to 
come in and speak with our children.  We are looking 
forward to a very special day  And a reminder….. we 

invite children to come into school that day wearing 
the clothing/uniform matching the job/career they may 
be interested in doing when they are older. This is not a 
necessity and children are more than welcome to wear 
school uniform if they choose. 
 

Year 5 please note swimming will not take 
place on Monday due to our Aspiration Day. 

 

Stars of the week Friday 10th February 2023 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM Ava B    

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK Flynn R 92.9 87.6  

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE Louisa D  94.6  

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE Jack H    

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW Tamzin C    

Pupils Pupil Shaun K / Yehor S    

Staff member of the week Mrs Wray (Lunchtime)    

 
 

 

Attendance week commencing 6th February 2023 
 

Reception 98.2  

Year 1  88.8  

Year 2 92.6  

Year 3 98.8  

Year 4 93.3  

Year 5 90.8  

Year 6 100  
 

Safer Internet Day  
On Thursday, children enjoyed learning about how to be 
safe online.  Each class carried out various activities and 
our older children took part in a live lesson through CBBC. 
Significantly, it was the 20th edition of the campaign! 

 

https://www.beesandbutterfliesflowers.com/
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Bend The Rules day took place on Thursday. Children loved coming into school with 
different hairstyles, non-uniform and lots more!  

Maybe we should have school like this all of the time ….only kidding  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


